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  Professional Apache Tomcat Chanoch Wiggers,Ben Galbraith,Vivek Chopra,Sing
Li,Debashish Bhattacharjee,Amit Bakore,Romin Irani,Sandip Bhattacharya,Chad
Fowler,2004-08-04 What is this book about? Tomcat is an open source web
server that processes JavaServer Pages and Java Servlets. It can run as a
stand-alone server or be integrated with Apache. Like Apache, the core Tomcat
program is relatively simple, but there are many enhancements that can be
added to make it much more complex. What does this book cover? You will learn
how to integrate Tomcat with the Apache HTTP server (and the situations when
you should and you shouldn't), how to set up database connectivity through
JDBC, and how to ensure your web applications are secure. This book will
provide you, the server administrator, with the necessary knowledge to
install and configure Tomcat, as well as many of the most popular
enhancements to the Tomcat package. It will help you plan the installation
and possible growth options of your site. Here are just a few of the things
you'll find covered in this book: Tomcat 3.x, Tomcat 4.0.x, and Tomcat 4.1.x
The Tomcat architecture Tomcat installation and configuration Apache and
Tomcat integration using the AJP and WARP connectors Tomcat security with
SSL, realms, and the Java Security Manager Shared Tomcat hosting, server load
testing, and load balancing Managing and administering web applications JDBC
with Tomcat Ant and Log4j It will also cover some of the tools that can be
integrated with Tomcat, such as Ant (for automatically building web
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applications) and Log4J (for advanced logging). Who is this book for? This
book is for professionals working with Java web applications. It assumes a
certain knowledge of the JSP and Servlet technologies, but only from an
administrator's point of view. Knowledge of databases, XML, HTML, networking,
and general administrative techniques is also assumed.
  Pro Apache Tomcat 6 Matthew Moodie,Kunal Mittal,2007-04-30 60-80% of Java
developers require only simple Java Web applications. For these advanced,
specialized users, the optimal deployment tool for simple Java-based Web
applications is the open source Tomcat Web application server, which has
graduated from Jakarta to become a topline Apache project, Apache Tomcat. Pro
Apache Tomcat 6 fills an important need in the very large, very under-served
Tomcat tech market. Unlike beginner manuals, this book wastes no time on Java
or JSP introductions, and discusses JSP and Java code minimally. Instead, it
gets right to the point and teaches you to use the newest Tomcat, version 6.
  Apache Tomcat 7 Essentials Tanuj Khare,2012-03-23 This book is a step-by-
step tutorial for anyone wanting to learn Apache Tomcat 7 from scratch. There
are plenty of illustrations and examples to escalate you from a novice to an
expert with minimal strain. If you are a J2EE administrator, migration
administrator, technical architect, or a project manager for a web hosting
domain, and are interested in Apache Tomcat 7, then this book is for you. If
you are someone responsible for installation, configuration, and management
of Tomcat 7, then too, this book will be of help to you.
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  Pro Apache Tomcat 5/5.5 Matthew Moodie,2007-03-01 *Covers only Tomcat 5/5.5
release without explaining tasks on older versions; competitors still only
offer Tomcat 4. *Focuses on administration, while competing books rehash JSP
and Servlet development. *Solo author means a single voice. Competitors are
all collaborations.
  Novell Open Enterprise Server Administrator's Handbook, NetWare Edition
Jeffrey Harris,2005-04-07 Novell® Open Enterprise Server Administrator's
Handbook, NetWare® Edition covers the major components and features of Open
Enterprise Server (OES) on the NetWare platform. This book helps you
understand how to integrate the benefits of OES in an existing environment.
After a brief introduction to the concepts necessary to introduce features,
the book focuses on the implementation of OES on the NetWare platform. While
this book is not a reference for network theory, protocols or architectures,
the administrator will learn about adding open source options, features and
technologies that extend the applicability and value of NetWare and how to
use the major components and features of OES on NetWare.
  Novell NetWare 6.5 Administrator's Handbook Jeffrey Harris,2003-12-02
Novell NetWare 6.5 Administrators Handbook is the Novell-authorized quick
reference for NetWare administration covering all of the new features of
NetWare 6.5. The release of NetWare 6.5 continues to redefine NetWare as a
powerful Web-oriented platform for delivering a consistent, location
independent view of users data and systems. The new features in NetWare 6.5
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were designed around 3 main value propositions; The Virtual Office,
Maintaining Business Continuity, and Delivering powerful new Web
Services.Novell NetWare 6.5 Administrators Handbook helps the IT Professional
integrate the benefits of NetWare 6.5 into an existing environment.
  Novell Open Enterprise Server Administrator's Handbook, SUSE LINUX Edition
Jeffrey Harris,Mike Latimer,2005-05-13 As an administrator of a Novell® Open
Enterprise Server (OES) on a SUSE® LINUX system, you are looking for ways to
leverage it as a platform for delivering Novell's robust network services.
Look no further. Novell Open Enterprise Server Administrator's Handbook, SUSE
LINUX Edition provides you with the information that you need to take
advantage of Novell rich array of nework management tools on a SUSE-powered
system. By focusing on the implementation of OES on the SUSE LINUX platform,
administrators learn how to integrate the benefits of OES in an existing
environment. While this is not a reference work for network theory, protocols
or architectures, it will provide the reader with a brief introduction to the
concepts necessary to understand features of the product. Novell Open
Enterprise Server Administrator's Handbook, SUSE LINUX Edition provides you
with quick access to the information about the technologies, concepts and
techniques that you need to get the job done.
  Professional Apache Tomcat 6 Vivek Chopra,Sing Li,Jeff Genender,2011-01-21
Tomcat is the official reference implementation of Sun's servlet and JSP
specifications, and Java developers must test all Web applications on Tomcat
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to ensure they work as designed Boasting more than 40 percent new and updated
material, this book covers all the major new features affecting server
administration and management Explores the additional built-in tools of
Tomcat, which help Java developers program more efficiently, and looks at how
Apache's other open source servlet/JSP technologies are designed to work with
Tomcat Features full coverage of Release 6, which supports the latest JSP and
servlet specifications: JSP 2.1 and Servlets 2.5 Addresses solving real-world
problems encountered during all phases of server administration, including
managing class loaders and connectors, security, shared hosting and
clustering, and system testing
  Apache Tomcat 7 User Guide The Apache Software Foundation,Apache Software
Foundation,2011-09 Apache Tomcat (or Jakarta Tomcat or simply Tomcat) is an
open source servlet container developed by the Apache Software Foundation
(ASF). Tomcat implements the Java Servlet and the JavaServer Pages (JSP)
specifications.
  Professional Apache Tomcat 5 Vivek Chopra,2004-05-28 The Apache Tomcat
server and related technologies give Java™ developers a rich set of tools to
quickly build more sophisticated Web applications. Tomcat version 5 supports
the latest JSP™ and Servlet specifications, JSP 2.0, and Servlets 2.4. This
completely updated volume offers you a thorough education in Tomcat 5 as well
as 4.1. You will learn to solve the problems that arise with installation and
configuration, security, system testing, and more. This edition also
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introduces you to Tomcat clustering for planning and deploying installations
in mission-critical production environments, and explores the new support for
Tomcat in popular IDEs such as IntelliJ IDEA, Eclipse, NetBeans™/Sun Java
Studio, and JBuilder. You’ll discover how to manage class loaders and
Connectors, understand how to use IIS as a Web server front-end for Tomcat,
examine JDBC-related issues in Tomcat, and be ready to put this technology to
work. What you will learn from this book Techniques and troubleshooting tips
for installing JVM™ and Tomcat on Windows® and UNIX®/Linux® systems Detailed
Tomcat configuration, such as Access log administration, Single Sign-on
across Web applications, request filtering, the Persistent Session Manager,
and JavaMail™ session setup How to resolve JDBC connectivity issues,
including connection pooling, JNDI emulation, configuring a data source, and
alternative JDBC™ configurations How to use Web servers like Apache and IIS
with Tomcat to serve static content A wide range of security issues, from
securing Tomcat installations to configuring security policies for Web
applications that run on them How to configure Tomcat for virtual hosting
environments Procedures for load-testing Web applications deployed in Tomcat
using the open source JMeter framework How to set up Tomcat clustering to
provide scalability and high availability to Web applications How to embed
Tomcat within custom applications Who is this book for? This book is for
J2EE™ system administrators and Java developers with responsibilities for
Tomcat configuration, performance tuning, system security, or deployment
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architecture. Wrox Professional guides are planned and written by working
programmers to meet the real-world needs of programmers, developers, and IT
professionals. Focused and relevant, they address the issues technology
professionals face every day. They provide examples, practical solutions, and
expert education in new technologies, all designed to help programmers do a
better job.
  Tomcat: The Definitive Guide Jason Brittain,Ian F. Darwin,2003-06-13
Jakarta Tomcat is not only the most commonly used open source servlet engine
today, it's become the de facto standard by which other servlet engines are
measured. Powerful and flexible, it can be used as a stand-alone web server
or in conjunction with another server, like Apache or IIS, to run servlets or
JSPs. But mastery of Tomcat is not easy: because it's as complex as it is
complete. Tomcat: The Definitive Guide answers vexing questions that users,
administrators, and developers alike have been asking. This concise guide
provides much needed information to help harness Tomcat's power and wealth of
features.Tomcat: The Definitive Guide offers something for everyone who uses
Tomcat. System and network administrators will find detailed instructions on
installation, configuration, and maintenance. For users, it supplies
insightful information on how to deploy Tomcat. And seasoned enterprise Java
developers will have a complete reference to setting up, running, and using
this powerful softwareThe book begins with an introduction to the Tomcat
server and includes an overview of the three types of server configurations:
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stand-alone, in-process, and out-of-process. The authors show how directories
are laid out, cover the initial setup, and describe how to set the
environment variables and modify the configuration files, concluding with
common errors, problems, and solutions. In subsequent chapters, they cover:
The server.xml configuration file Java Security manager Authentication
schemes and Tomcat users The Secure Socket Layer (SSL) Tomcat JDBC Realms
Installing servlets and Java Server Pages Integrating Tomcat with Apache
Advanced Tomcat configuration and much more.Tomcat: The Definitive Guide
covers all major platforms, including Windows, Solaris, Linux, and Mac OS X,
contains details on Tomcat configuration files, and has a quick-start guide
to get developers up and running with Java servlets and JavaServer Pages. If
you've struggled with this powerful yet demanding technology in the past,
this book will provide the answers you need.
  Apache Tomcat 7 Aleksa Vukotic,James Goodwill,2011-12-04 Apache Tomcat is
the most popular open-source de-facto Java Web application server, standard
for today's Web developers using JSP/Servlets. Apache Tomcat 7 covers details
on installation and administration of Apache Tomcat 7. It explains key parts
of the Tomcat architecture, and provides an introduction to Java Servlet and
JSP APIs in the context of the Apache Tomcat server. In addition to basic
concepts and administration tasks, Apache Tomcat 7 covers some of the most
frequently used advanced features of Tomcat, including security, Apache web
server integration, load balancing, and embedding Tomcat server in Java
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applications. Finally, through a practical primer, it shows how to integrate
and use some of the most popular Java technologies with Apache Tomcat. In
summary, Apache Tomcat 7 offers both novice and intermediate Apache Tomcat
users a practical and comprehensive guide to this powerful software.
  J2EE Open Source Toolkit John T. Bell,James Lambros,Stan Ng,2003-11-10 The
first book that shows how to harness the full power of open-source tools to
build a free J2EE development platform without using any commercial products
Tools covered include Apache Tomcat, Struts, Jetspeed, MySQL, Joram, and
jBoss Shows developers how to integrate all of the most popular open-source
tools into a single, integrated platform Companion Web site provides source
code plus a fully working example of the development platform created in the
book
  Integrating and Extending BIRT Jason Weathersby,Tom Bondur,Iana
Chatalbasheva,2012 The world-wide developer community has downloaded over ten
million copies of BIRT (Business Intelligence and Reporting Tools). Built on
the open-source Eclipse platform, BIRT is a powerful reporting system that
provides an end-to-end solution from creating and deploying reports to
integrating report capabilities in enterprise applications. Integrating and
Extending BIRT, Third Edition, introduces programmers to BIRT architecture
and the reporting framework. BIRT technology makes it possible for
programmers to build customized reports using scripting and BIRT APIs. This
book also includes extensive examples of how to use the Eclipse Plug-in
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Development Environment to build plug-ins to extend the features of the BIRT
framework. The source code for these examples is available for download at
www.eclipse.org/birt. Key topics covered include Installing and deploying
BIRT Deploying a BIRT report to an application server Understanding BIRT
architecture Scripting in a BIRT report design Integrating BIRT functionality
into applications Working with the BIRT extension framework This revised and
expanded third edition features the following new content Updated
architectural diagrams Expanded scripting examples Debugging event handlers
Developing an advanced report item with data binding Developing a data
extraction extension Developing a charting extension Readers may also be
interested in this book's companion volume. BIRT: A Field Guide, Third
Edition, is the authoritative guide to using BIRT Report Designer, the
graphical tool that enables users of all levels to build reports, from simple
to complex, without programming.
  Novell GroupWise 6.5 Administrator's Guide Tay Kratzer,2003-10-29 GroupWise
allows corporate users to manage documents, share calendars, and control
project workflow across network operating systems, including Novell NetWare,
Windows NT, and Windows 2000. Changes in version 6.5 include improvements to
the user interface and to integration tools for third-party developers. The
software allows employees to access business information via a Web browser on
a desktop or a laptop PC, and from wireless handhelds like Research In
Motion¿s BlackBerry devices. Approximately 34 million people use GroupWise,
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with an average of one administrator per 1000 end-users. Novell¿s GroupWise
6.5 Administrator¿s Handbook is an in-depth, authoritative guide for
administrators of GroupWise. It helps networking and messaging professions
plan and install a GroupWise system, set up multiple post office domain
systems, configure messaging and Internet services, migrate from previous
versions of GroupWise, and troubleshoot message flow and fix directory
problems.
  Professional Apache Tomcat 5 Vivek Chopra,Amit Bakore,Ben Galbraith,Sing
Li,Chanoch Wiggers,2004-05-28 What is this book about? The Apache Tomcat
server and related technologies give Java developers a rich set of tools to
quickly build more sophisticated Web applications. Tomcat version 5 supports
the latest JSP and Servlet specifications, JSP 2.0, and Servlets 2.4. This
completely updated volume offers you a thorough education in Tomcat 5 as well
as 4.1. What does this book cover? You will learn to solve the problems that
arise with installation and configuration, security, system testing, and
more. This edition also introduces you to Tomcat clustering for planning and
deploying installations in mission-critical production environments, and
explores the new support for Tomcat in popular IDEs, such as IntelliJ IDEA,
Eclipse, NetBeans/Sun Java Studio, and JBuilder. You’ll discover how to
manage class loaders and Connectors, understand how to use IIS as a Web
server front-end for Tomcat, examine JDBC-related issues in Tomcat, and be
ready to put this technology to work. Here are some other things you'll learn
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from this book: Techniques and troubleshooting tips for installing JVM and
Tomcat on Windows and UNIX/Linux systems Detailed Tomcat configuration, such
as Access log administration, Single Sign-on across Web applications, request
filtering, the Persistent Session Manager, and JavaMail session setup How to
resolve JDBC connectivity issues, including connection pooling, JNDI
emulation, configuring a data source, and alternative JDBC configurations How
to use Web servers like Apache and IIS with Tomcat to serve static content A
wide range of security issues, from securing Tomcat installations to
configuring security policies for Web applications that run on them How to
configure Tomcat for virtual hosting environments Procedures for load-testing
Web applications deployed in Tomcat using the open source JMeter framework
How to set up Tomcat clustering to provide scalability and high availability
to Web applications How to embed Tomcat within custom applications Who is
this book for? This book is for J2EE system administrators and Java
developers with responsibilities for Tomcat configuration, performance
tuning, system security, or deployment architecture.
  Information and Business Intelligence Xilong Qu,Chenguang Yang,2012-04-25
This two-volume set (CCIS 267 and CCIS 268) constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the International Conference on Information and Business
Intelligence, IBI 2011, held in Chongqing, China, in December 2011. The 229
full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 745
submissions. The papers address topics such as communication systems;
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accounting and agribusiness; information education and educational
technology; manufacturing engineering; multimedia convergence; security and
trust computing; business teaching and education; international business and
marketing; economics and finance; and control systems and digital
convergence.
  Beginning J2EE 1.4 James Weaver,Kevin Mukhar,James Crume,2008-01-01 *This
book is more than simply a reprint of material already freely available on
the Web (I’m looking at you, The J2EE Tutorial). * Concentrates on the parts
of J2EE that readers find most interesting, accessible, and relevant for the
start of their professional career – JSP and Servlets, rather than in depth
coverage of EJB—helps reader accomplish something and may spark interest for
further exploration of J2EE. * This title will concentrate on web development
(using JSP and Servlets) but still be aimed at programmers who want to become
J2EE developers – so it will be a title for the Java category, not JavaServer
Pages.
  Beginning JavaServer Pages Vivek Chopra,Jon Eaves,Rupert Jones,Sing Li,John
T. Bell,2005-02-08 JSP is one of the core technologies for server-side Java
applications and the 2.0 release, which this book covers in detail, makes JSP
an even more powerful tool Walks Java programmers and Web developers through
JSP fundamentals, including JSP syntax and directives, JSP Expression
Language, JSP Tag libraries, JSTL, and techniques for testing and debugging
Shows how to use JSP in real-world Web applications along with open source
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frameworks such as Struts, WebWork, and Turbine, software design
methodologies, and developer tools like Ant, jUnit, and CVS, as well as
popular IDEs (integrated development environmnents) Each chapter has an
exercise section with solutions on the companion Web site
  Java Development on PDAs Daryl Wilding-McBride,2003 Provides real-world
projects and copious code examples Covers topics such as software design for
small devices, networking, user interfaces, data storage on Palm and PocketPC
devices, synchronization and integration in Web Services Written by Daryl
Wilding-McBride, a Sun Certified Java Developer who has over 10 years of
experience developing Palm Applications
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